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Capital Budget Committee Meeting Minutes  

 
 

June 11, 2012 
 
Location: Town Hall Treasurers Office 

 
Present: Frank Aniello, Jonathan Calianos, Tom Davidson, Ken Glowacki, Bob Varney 
 
The chairman called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM. 
 
A short discussion took place regarding the distribution of the weekly Town Managers Report. 
 
The CBC was advised by the Chairman that the Town Advertised for land for recreation 
purposes. This was done to get an alternative to the South Street land. 
 
Chairman Glowacki presented the CBC 2011 Annual Report for review and approval. It was 
moved and seconded to approve the report with suggested modifications. The final report will be 
sent to the CBC members. 
 
Tom Davidson to have Central Mass Planning develop a map showing Town owned land. 
 
A short discussion took place regarding 2012 CBC appointments. 
 
Frank Aniello moved and Jonathan Calianos seconded a motion to adjourn. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 PM 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Varney 
Secretary to the Committee  
  


